
Experts within the NDGFD need to manage our wildlife resources, including Chronic Wasting 

Disease and its implications to our deer populations. CWD cannot be managed by legislators or 

their constituents.  

 

Experts are needed to control deer populations. Do not restrict the experts from doing so. They 

are experts for a reason. 


